
 
 
Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Pre-N /036/2024-25                                                      Date: 06-09-2024 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We would like to inform you that Delhi Public School, Surajkund, will be celebrating Hindi Diwas on 
13th September 2024, Friday. This occasion marks the adoption of Hindi as one of the official 
languages of India and serves as a reminder of our nation's rich linguistic heritage. 
 
In commemoration of this significant cultural event, various activities will be undertaken to instil a 
sense of pride and love for the Hindi language among our students. We are excited to support and 
engage our young learners in this celebration. 
 
As part of the celebration, Pre-Nursery will be having a poem presentation- “Nanhe Kavi” .Kindly help 
your ward practice a poem of his/her choice from the poems given below (kindly find the poems in 
page 2). 
 
Details of the Event: 
• Date: 13th September 2024, Friday 
• Topic: Select any one poem out of three given poems for Poem Presentation. 
• Duration: 2-3 minutes per child 
 
Success Criteria: 
• Memorisation 
• Confidence 
• Clarity 
 
 
We look forward to a fun and engaging celebration with our Dipsites! 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Warm Regards 
Headmistress 
DPS Surajkund 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


